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March 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I would like to once again thank everyone who responded to our recent 

questionnaire during our parent consultations days, of which there were 347 

completed. This response demonstrates the continuing great relationship between 

parents/carers and the school. We thank you for your continued support and look 

forward to ensuring the best possible outcomes for your child/ren. We value your 

opinions, and staff truly appreciate your kind words. Actions were taken in 

response to the questionnaires and we anticipate following up on common issues.   

The table below shows the percentage of parents who agreed with each statement.  

 
 Agree 

My child enjoys school 97.1% 

The school keeps my child safe 99.7% 

My child is making progress at school 96.3% 

The school informs me about my child’s progress 97.4% 

The teaching is good at this school 99.1% 

The school helps me to support my child’s learning 97.4% 

The school helps my child to have a healthy lifestyle 97.1% 

The school makes me feel welcome 98.3% 

The school meets my child’s particular needs, including their special needs 95.7% 

The school deals effectively with unacceptable behaviour 95.4% 

The school takes account of my suggestions or any concerns I may have 96.3% 

The school is led and managed effectively 98.3% 

Overall, I am happy with my child’s experience at this school 98.6% 

Just a few comments from parents about the good features of Dilkes: 

 
“A large variety of events to add interest and interaction between home and school, 
good communication between home and parents.” Nursery parent 
“A great school that will always challenge my son when needed.” Year 4 parent 
“The staff at Dilkes are so approachable and always willing to help.” Reception parent. 
“Very happy with my daughter’s teacher! Thank you.” Year 4 parent 
“The teaching staffs have been absolutely brilliant. Their expertise and experience 
makes the children and parents happy and very appreciative.” Year 1 parent 

 

I would like to thank parents/carers for their positive comments about staff and 

the school.  These comments will be passed on; we appreciate your feedback. 

 

 

 

 

Mr R. Latham 

Headteacher 
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